| am writing this letter regarding Sullivan Management Company (SMC). They are my property manager
and | enjoy living in my apartment. | have a Section 8 voucher and they have been very flexible with my
special circumstances. My daughter recently had a new born baby, they were very helpful in my time of
need and | appreciate how gracious they have been.

| strongly endorse them as my property manager in West Oakland.

Llh - Flarihon

Ethel Hawthorne
813 22nd St.
August 6, 2013



